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From: Harrod, Michelle
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 9:18 AM
To: Anderson, Isaiah; Respass, Charity
Subject: FW: Tax Credit Increase for Law Enforcement
Attachments: Council Letter for Veteran First Responder Tax Credit Increase - January 15, 2025.pdf

Testimony 

Thank you,  
Michelle R. Harrod 
Howard County Government 
Administrator to the County Council 

410-313-3111 (office)
443-398-6013 (cell)
mrharrod@howardcountymd.gov

From: Mecca Dickens <Mecca@hcar.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 5:43 PM 
To: CouncilMail <CouncilMail@howardcountymd.gov>; Walsh, Elizabeth <ewalsh@howardcountymd.gov>; Jones, Opel 
<ojones@howardcountymd.gov>; Rigby, Christiana <crigby@howardcountymd.gov>; Jung, Debra 
<djung@howardcountymd.gov>; Yungmann, David <dyungmann@howardcountymd.gov> 
Cc: Sarah Rayne <Sarah@hcar.org> 
Subject: Re: Tax Credit Increase for Law Enforcement 

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if 
you know the sender.] 

Good Evening, Council Members, 

Please see attached for a letter from HCAR regarding the Tax Credit Increase for Disabled Law 
Enforcement. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Have a great weekend. 

Thank you, 
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Howard County Association of REALTORS® 
8600 Snowden River Parkway, STE. 104 
Columbia, MD 21045 
Office: (410) 715-1439 
Main: (410) 715-1437 
Email: Mecca@hcar.org 
Cell: (410) 952-5499 
Website: www.hcar.org 
Your feedback is important to us. Please click here to let us know how we’re doing. 


